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Our curriculum 

drivers are: 

C 
Community 

A 
Aspiration 

R 
Resilience 

E 
Empathy 

 

   

Welcome to this week’s newsletter 

 
 

 

 
Attendance Winners  

Class: Beech     Raffle: Mia 

Team Points 

Derwent – 89    Ouse – 94 

Aire – 62       Foss – 75      

 

 

Open Evening 

We will be holding an Open Evening for parents of children starting 

school in September 2024 on Thursday 9th Nov, 6-7pm.  Please spread 

the word! 

Clubs  

A Parentmail form will be sent 

shortly with information about 

the clubs on offer next half 

term. 

Christmas Fair 

The festive season will be upon us soon after half term.  

We have begun organising our Christmas Fair (Friday 1st December, 3.15 

– 4.15pm).  In order to run stalls, we really need volunteers to help us. 

If you are able to help (we would need you from about 2pm), please let 

us know as soon as possible.  

Many thanks in advance  

https://www.facebook.com/Hemingbrough-Community-Primary-School-102740082640910
https://www.facebook.com/Hemingbrough-Community-Primary-School-102740082640910
https://www.facebook.com/Hemingbrough-Community-Primary-School-102740082640910
http://www.hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@hemingbrough.n-yorks.sch.uk


 

 

 

 
Dates for the Diary… 

Wed 18th Oct 

• Harvest Assembly, 9am – EYFS / KS1 

 

Thur 19th Oct 

• Harvest Assembly, 9am – KS2 

 

Fri 20th Oct 

• School Immunisation 

 

Mon 23rd Oct 

• Eat Well Week 

 

Wed 25th Oct 

• Parents Evening  

 
Thur 26th Oct 

• Parents Evening  

 

Fri 27th Oct 

• School Closes for Half Term 

 

 

We have been sent some information 

from a local organization - ‘Connecting 

Neurodiverse Families’.   

They run groups in Tadcaster to help 

neurodiverse children and families 

connect and obtain support. No formal 

diagnosis is needed to access these 

groups. 

The information is attached to the 

Snippets email on Parentmail.  

School Meals  

The dinner menus for the next half term 

will be coming out this week.  Meals 

should be booked for the seven weeks 

leading up to Xmas.   

We are trialing booking meals half termly 

as it enables us to achieve greater food 

efficiency and reduces admin time. 

For parents of children in KS2, please 

remember to credit your Parentpay 

account for meals booked (this can still 

be done weekly). 

Thank you for your support. 

 

We warmly welcome our new clerical 

assistant, Mrs Brown, who will be starting with 

us this week.  She will be working in the office 

Wed – Fri. 


